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As salamu alaykum wa rahmatu Allah wa barakatuh!
Welcome back to all the returning families for another exciting, inspiring, and transformational year at Crescent Academy International! For any families who are new to our community, it is wonderful to have you! We hope that our school becomes like a second home for you, as it has for many of us. Please visit our school webpage, www.crescentacademy.org, for updated calendar and policy information.
Contact Info
Please feel free to contact us to schedule a meeting or for extra academic help! 

Mrs. Talath Ansari (8A)
tansari@crescentacademy.org
Mrs. Anam Siddiqui (8B)
asiddiqui@crescentacademy.org 

		monday, November 4, 2019
                                       



Unit 1 and unit 2 
As Unit 1 came to an end, the students reviewed systems of paragraph writing and systems of equation. They truly embodied “All For One And One For All!” as they collaborated on children’s performance practice, and planned for activities during the week of the D.C. trip. Unit 2 has introduced the concept of synergy and conscience, which the students are employing as they practice and prepare for upcoming T1 final exams and ACT Aspire testing. 

For more information about Math and Science, please reference the Math and Science Areas of Study on the class weebly.  

Children’s Performance 
Our 28th Annual Children’s Performance Fundraiser is on Sunday, November 10th at 1:00 p.m. inshallah. Please make sure your students is at the Ford Community Performing Arts Center (15801 Michigan Ave, Dearborn, MI 48126) on time and in costume. 

2019 D.C. Trip
Alhamdulillah, the 8th graders completed a safe and successful journey to Washington D.C. The students, teachers, and chaperones were able to enjoy informative tours of the Capitol Building, the Library of Congress, the National Archives, and – a new addition this year – the Smithsonian Institute’s African American History and Culture Museum. We were able to wrap up our trip with a beautiful evening walk through the monuments.

Students who stayed at Crescent were given the opportunity to explore the local community with their teachers. Their adventures included visits to the local library and the Plymouth Historical Museum, as well as lunch and dessert treats. They were also hard at work creating beautiful backdrops for our upcoming Children’s Performance. Look for their amazing artwork on stage this weekend inshallah!
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